10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 5 September 1979
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Many thanks for your letter of 31 August.
I was pleased to have your suggestions for a
major speech on the Irish question. I may
well have an opportunity to make such a speech
before too long and, if so, I shall certainly
take account of the suggestions you have made.
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The Lord Vaizey.



